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1. Question from Littlewick Common Residents Association 
 
Can a safer crossing be provided on the Littlewick Road between Littlewick Common 
and the Goldsworth Park estate? 
 
Answer from Chairman on behalf of the committee: 

 
A similar request was the subject of a petition received in 2007.  The report to 
Committee advised that a zebra crossing would be inappropriate due to the road 
speed, there was insufficient road width to accommodate a pedestrian island, and 
that the only deliverable option would be a signalised crossing at an estimated cost 
of £120k.  However, pedestrian usage was found to be exceptionally low (8 people 
per day) and on that basis the cost of such a facility could not be justified. 
 
Pedestrian signage at the location will be reviewed. 
 

Minute Item 59/14

Page 9



Page 10

This page is intentionally left blank


